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Again, Oregonians who are in possession of a CHL, are having those rights attacked.  

HB 2007 only serves to leave large areas as a patchwork of allowable areas to carry 

for CHL holders.  It does nothing to lower crime, or protect Oregonians, as CHL 

holders are required to have a minimum amount of training to attain a CHL.  More 

importantly, CHL holders account for almost ZERO crime in the State of Oregon.  

Again, our legislature would rather make criminals out of law abiding tax payers, than 

solve the real issues of crime, drug use, and over-taxation.  


